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What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Tuesday 27 June  

Wednesday 28 June 

Thursday 29 June 

 

Friday 30 June 

 

 

Monday  17 July 

Tuesday 18 July 

Friday 21 July 

 

Tuesday 25 July 

Wednesday 26 July 

Friday 28 July 

 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Aboriginal Performance 

Crazy Hair Day for SRC fundraising 

Canteen Sausage Sizzle 

Assembly: Junior Percussion & Guitar & PBL Badges 

PSSA Round 11 

Last day of Term 2 

Staff Development Day 

Students return for Term 3 

Assembly: Senior  Percussion & Guitar  

PSSA Round 12 

Year 6 at CARES 

Year 5 at CARES 

Assembly: 2S 

PSSA round 13 

 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

Reports  
Students’ reports go home today. Please remember a ‘sound’ is where students are expected to be at this time of the year for 
their grade and a 3 for effort is what would be expected for a good hardworking student. 
 
Public Speaking Finals 
Congratulations to the three students who participated in the public speaking finals last week. Annaliese, Rosie and Arianne 
said the competition was very tough but that they had had fun. They found the impromptu topics difficult. Rosie and  
Annaliese had the topic ‘Truth’ and Arianne ‘Parents’. Well done girls for representing our school so well. 
 
Chicken Pox 
There is another case of chicken pox in the school. Hopefully the holidays are healthy for you and your family.  
 
Parking  
There are an increasing number of parents who park in the teacher car parks. There are three car entries into the school. Two 
of these are teacher only car parks. Please do not park in these as teachers arrive and leave at a variety of times throughout 
the morning and afternoon. There have been times when teachers have been either blocked in and couldn’t leave or they 
couldn’t get to their spots because some parents chose not to park on the street.  
The other car entry is for cars with access mobility permits. This is for our families in the support unit to drop off and pick up 
their children who use wheelchairs. This area is not for anyone else to park in. If you are picking up and dropping off at OOSH 
please park in the street.  
Last week a parent parked dangerously on the footpath to save walking a few extra metres. Please consider the safety of our 
students and park legally around our school.  
I understand that parking on the street is difficult at times. There was a link to a survey for parents to complete in last week’s 
newsletter so that council can be made aware of the issues with parking at our school.  
Also no teacher car park is for pedestrian access. Please walk the extra few metres to enter and exit the school through the 
appropriate gates to ensure the safety of your child and our students.  
   
Woolworths Discs 
1S are collecting Woolworths discs. If you have any spares that you would be willing to donate, they will be used in STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) lessons.  
 
Dance Group  
The dance group is rehearsing 3-4 times per week at the moment to get ready for audition on 24th July. All dance group  
members will need to be at school at 8:00am on Monday 24th July ready for a quick rehearsal before the audition. If  
successful at audition the group will perform at the Ryde Schools Spectacular on Thursday 26th November at 7pm. The  
rehearsal for the night will be Thursday 26th November during the day.  
 
Crazy Hair Day  
I’m looking forward to seeing all the crazy ideas you come up with for Crazy Hair Day on Thursday.  
 
Disco  
Thank you to the wonderful staff who organised the school disco last Thursday night. They did an amazing job working hard 
on music and organisation. Thank you to all staff who gave up their time to come along to help. Thank you also to the parents 
who helped out by setting up, standing out in the cold all night checking rolls and handing out glow sticks, chips and drinks to  
ensure our students had the best night possible. The students looked amazing and enjoyed the variety of music, fun and 
games.  

 
PBL   (Positive Behaviour for Learning) 
My apologies for the error in the reward system sent out last week. Here is the correction. 
  
5 Aces = 1 point  
Bluey = 1 point  
Merit Card = 10 points 
Any other award = 2 points  
 
25 points = Truscott  
4 x Truscotts = Post Home  
2 x Post Homes = Banner  
Banner + 2 more Post Homes = PBL Badge  
PBL Badge + 2 more Post Homes = Medallion 



  Holidays 
I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable school holiday period. Friday this week is the last day of term 2. Students will  
return for term 3 Tuesday 18th July.  
Michelle Shannon 
Relieving Principal 
 

Truscott Street Achievers 
Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

PSSA Results 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truscotts Truscotts 

David P       KT Noam S    KW 

Noah C       4/5B Liam P      2W    

Alex J         2W Aarya T    3N 

Angus B     3N   x2 Dana A     3N 

Scarlett M  2S Erin K       1D 

Lennox BM 1D Aditi S      1D 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Sadie S      4/5B Phoebe BM   6G  x2 

Sophia G   6G Alana T           4B 

Tilly W       KT Oliver LC        5/6J 

Jessica G   5/6G Holly J            1S 

Pryce A     KW Claudia DM   4/5B 

Lucas S      KW Amit J             1S 

Post Homes 

Trent S          4/5B 

Loki d            6G 

Dana A          3N 

Sophia G       6G 

Jessica G       5/6J 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v Ermington TSPS v Ermington TSPS v Boronia Park TSPS v Hunters Hill  

2-1 2-3 18-18 16-65 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Will H Max T Shiming Z Jay P 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v BYE TSPS v BYE TSPS v  Melrose Park TSPS v  Melrose Park 

  13-11 Forfeit 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

  Lara M  

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office News 
Stewart House bags are being sent home today and are due back at school by Wednesday 26th July, 

filled or empty. 

26 Choir permission notes to be returned cost $80.00  

59 CARES permission notes to be returned cost $15.00  

Thank you. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

School News 
SRC Crazy Hair Day 

On Thursday the SRC has organised a mufti day to raise money for Stewart House.  

Date: Thursday, 29th June, 2017. 

Mufti Theme: CRAZY HAIR DAY! Wear a crazy outfit to match your crazy hair.  

Charity: Please bring a gold coin donation for Stewart House. 

 

Garden Club Herb Sale 

On Wednesday morning Garden Club will hold a herb sale in the playground before school.  Herbs will 

be 50c and all proceeds will help buy new seedlings for our garden. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

At Truscott Street Public School, our school wide expectations are Respectful,  

Responsible and Safe.  

During this term we have been focussing on what we need to do when transitioning.  

Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 have participated in explicit lessons about what 

they need to do when they are moving around the school with respect, responsibility and 

safety. 

Whilst transitioning we fly towards being: 

Congratulations to the classes who have been respectful, responsible and 

safe in assembly.  

Bluey has been won by: Week 6 – 3F 

       Week 8 - 2S   

  

  

 

 

 

           Whilst transitioning we fly towards being: 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

 Stand aside for  

         others. 

 Be courteous. 

 Allow adults to enter 

    and exit doors first. 

  

  

 Arrive on time. 

 Move quietly during class 

time. 

 Be mindful of personal 

space. 

 Listen to and follow  

        instructions. 

 Walk in lines when you are 

moving around the school as 

a class. 

 Walk. 

 Keep to the left. 

 Act sensibly. 

  



  
P&C News 
Thank you to everyone who has completed the survey regarding our parking concerns. The link will  

remain open until 30 June https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/59VKR93 

We wish all our families a safe holiday break. 

Greg Monahan 

P&C President 

 

Canteen News 

Our end of term sausage sizzle is on this Thursday. You can place your order using your Flexischools  

account or completing the order form. There will be no other hot food or sushi available on that day. 

We are putting together our volunteer roster for Term 3. Please pop down to the canteen to add your 

name onto the roster or send an email to truscottcanteen@hotmail.com. 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the survey. The link will remain open until 30 June if you 

would like to provide feedback on the Nachos Day https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3LG82Q3 

Manar & Canteen Committee 

 

 

Fete News 

Only 83 days to go....... 
Thank you to everyone for their support and time to date. 
Please contact Yvette on Yvette.elliott@hotmail.com if you would like any raffle booklets to sell at work 
or family occasions for a chance to win a barrow of booze. Alcohol donations can be dropped off at the 
office by parents/carers. 
Unwanted books (must be in good condition) can be dropped off on Friday 14 July or Monday 17 July 
near the OOSH rooms. 
The school holidays will be a good opportunity to de-clutter....... we welcome all unwanted books for our 
book stall and pre-loved goods for our twice new stall. Additional collection dates will be announced at 
the start of Term 3. 
Fete Committee 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/59VKR93
mailto:truscottcanteen@hotmail.com
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3LG82Q3
mailto:Yvette.elliott@hotmail.com


  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



  
Community News 



 

Spotlight on ….. 
‘Back in Time’  

disco 
 

We had hippies,  
Hepburns and  

Vikings—see who  
boogied at our June disco! 

 


